
September 14th Newsletter 
 
I can’t believe how well your little ones are doing about coming in each day and settling into the 
routine.   We have been working on our fine motor each morning with a color page.   We have 
talked about how to hold a crayon, use more than 1 color and also working to stay in the lines.   
Starting next week, we will begin working on our names.   We will work on recognizing our names, 
recognizing the letters in our name, and writing our name.   We learn to write our name with ONE 
capital letter at the beginning and the rest are lowercase.   I can already see some have mastered 
this skill so we will be working on last names, whole alphabet and strengthening our print skills.   We 
are also learning social skills in class, talking about feelings, sharing, listening, speaking.   We did a fun 
activity called “I SEE YOU”.   Often times, our littles ones feel like no one sees them for a variety of 
reasons.   During this activity we took time to see each other.    
 
Look Ahead: 
Social Skills: how to play with others 
Letter: Aa 
Colors and Shapes 
Theme: apples 
 
Dates:  
September 25th- Kidsight 
 
September 27th – Picture Day- Order forms should be coming home soon.   All students will have their 
picture taken even if you don’t choose to order pictures.    
 
Other Notes: 
Snack Calendar- 
We have a snack calendar that will go home with your child each month.   Your child will have snack 
day about once a month depending on no school days.   Please remember that all snacks must be 
prepackaged and healthy. We are unable to use homemade goodies.  Sorry.  J   We have 20 in the 
morning and 19 in the afternoon.   You don’t need to send a drink, we provide water with our snack.    
 
Book Orders-  
If you are interested in ordering books you can order either by check made out to Scholastic Books or 
online on their website www.scholasticbookclubs.com .   Our 1st book order went home yesterday 
and is due on September 24th.   
 
Folders- 
Please make sure you checking and emptying your child’s folder each night.   We work on so many 
projects and the kids are so excited to show them off.   Don’t forget to send it back every day as well 
so we have a safe place to put their work.  
 
 
We are looking forward to working with you as a partner in your child’s education.   
 
Have a great weekend! 
Mrs. Howard- khoward@stanthonydsm.org  
Mrs. Vasey 


